
 

 
 
 
 

Graphics 10-Year Warranty (Not Prorated) 
 
Fossil Industries, Inc. (Manufacturer) warrants for a period of ten (10) years from the date of  
purchase, that under normal use it’s CHPL graphics will be free of manufacturing defects that 
cause fading, delamination, peeling, blistering or cracking. 
 
To ensure the best results from your purchase, please review Fossil’s “Panel Thickness and 
Installation Guide” and “Care & Maintenance” pdf.  These documents are found on our 
website under “Resources”, and contains information that may affect your warranty and the 
enjoyment of your purchase. 
 
Manufacturer does not give warranty as to merchantability or fitness for a particular use, nor 
will any oral statement constitute a warranty or amend a specific warranty.  Manufacturer shall 
have no obligation or liability to any person or entity for any loss, damage or injury in 
connection with or arising from the purchase, use, or inability to use this product, or for any 
special, indirect, collateral, incidental, consequential or exemplary damages such as, but not 
limited to, loss of anticipated profits, costs of installation, repair, removal, disposal or other 
economic loss.  The sole remedy will be for the repair or replacement of the defective 
product, at the discretion of the Manufacturer. 
 
This warranty is supplied to the buyer in place of all other warranties, expressed or implied. 
Claims resulting from misuse, willful destruction, acts of God, or improper fabrication / 
installation will be disallowed.  Laminate grades must have edges and back sealed from 
moisture.  Interior grades must not be exposed to sunlight.  As some degradation of materials 
and graphics over time is considered normal wear, this limited warranty applies to qualities 
that can be detected visually from a typical viewing distance that dramatically affect the 
normal use of the graphic.  Any repair or replacement shall be warranted for a period up to 
the remaining life of the original warranty.  This warranty gives you specific legal rights, and 
you may also have other rights, which vary from state to state, therefore, some limitations 
stated above may not apply to you. 
 
With each order you will receive a “Project Detail Sheet” which includes your Contact 
Information, Order # and your actual Warranty.  Please save that document for your records.  
This warranty statement applies to graphics produced on or after 4-16-2012. 
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